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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 
AFFINOR GROWERS APPOINTS NEW CEO 

 
Vancouver (Canada), February 7, 2018 – Affinor Growers Ltd.’s (“Affinor Growers”) 
(CSE:AFI, OTC:RSSFF, Frankfurt:1AF) Board of Directors has appointed Mr. Nicholas 
Brusatore, one of the original founders of the Company, as President and CEO.  
 
Mr. Brusatore is a known design expert in the commercial production of plants using vertical 
growing technology to automate and accommodate low cost food production. He was also 
nominated for the award of excellence in Canada for agriculture in 2012 for technology and 
was an early pioneer in the vertical farming space starting his designing back in 2000. Nick 
was the initial funder and founder of Affinor Growers which is the current holder of two vertical 
farming patents. Mr Brusatore is also currently funding and constructing Affinor’s technology 
in a state of the art facility to grow strawberries and other crops on his 10.6 acre farming 
property in Abbotsford B.C. 
  
The Board of Directors is pleased to have Mr. Brusatore back with Affinor while it transitions 
from a technology development company, to selling and implementing the vertical tower 
technology in multiple locations and with a variety of important plants.   
 
About Affinor Growers 
 
Affinor Growers is a publicly traded company on the Canadian Securities Exchange under the 
symbol ("AFI"). Affinor is focused on growing high quality crops such as romaine lettuce, 
spinach, strawberries using its vertical farming techniques. Affinor is committed to becoming 
a pre-eminent supplier and grower, using exclusive vertical farming techniques.  

Neither Canadian Securities Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is 
defined in the policies of the Canadian Securities Exchange) accepts responsibility for the 
adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
 
This news release may contain assumptions, estimates, and other forward-looking 
statements regarding future events. Such forward-looking statements involve inherent risks 
and uncertainties and are subject to factors, many of which are beyond the Company's 



control that may cause actual results or performance to differ materially from those currently 
anticipated in such statements.  
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For More Information, please contact: 
Mark T. Brown, CFO 
contact@affinorgrowers.com  


